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Dear Colleagues, 

The Electronic Journal of the Ohio Middle Level Association is soliciting manuscripts for 

the winter 2017 edition. The EJOMLA is an interdisciplinary journal that welcomes 

original articles that describe research-based instruction that advances middle level 

education. Manuscripts should include a blend of practical classroom application and a 

solid theoretical framework.  

Topics may include, but are not limited to, the following: 

 Young adolescent development 

 Home, school, or community practices 

 Culturally responsive practices with young adolescents 

 Middle level teacher preparation 

 Best practices in middle level curriculum, instruction, assessment 

Submissions for the Winter 2017 edition are due by Friday, September 30, 2016 with a 

status notification by Friday, December 2, 2016.  

Editors: 

Lisa Harrison, Patton College of Education, Ohio University       

Theda Gibbs, Patton College of Education, Ohio University 

For more information, please visit http://www.ohiomla.org/publications/electronic-

journal-ohio-middle-level-association or contact the editors at 

ejomlasubmissions@gmail.com  
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